
Project Update: February 2016 
 
In the past month we negotiated with a print office so they could give us special price to 
reproduce more educational material for children at the Guatemalan Caribbean’s 
communities.  Instead of reproducing only 100 kits, we were able to print 514.  Now, besides 
the school of El Quetzalito, the me is going to be replicated in a public school at Livingston, 
another fishing community, where kids are going to be able to learn about marine life 
(biology, ecology, main issues and possible solutions) through virtual presentations and 
educational material for them.  Educational material has been printed and is ready for the 
workshops, which are going to begin in April 2016. 
 

 
 


